

Dear Staff:

It has been a few years since we have had any Raiser’s Edge training sessions, and with all the new staff we should address that decifict. 

Attached is a brief questionnaire for your RE training requirements. Please return to me either electronically or in my mail box by May 30. I will compile the results and schedule training sessions based upon your responses.

Thank you for your valuable time.

Karen 


